
Unity Week At Mount
10/18 - Crazy Dress Up Day!  
10/19 - Wear A Hat Today!    
10/20 - Unity Day - Wear Orange!
10/21 - Wear Tie Dye!
10/22 - Wear Green & Gold!

Basket Dinner

   School Closed
       October 11th

 Columbus Day

Join us for Mount’s annual 
Basket Dinner 

raffle fundraiser!
‘Black & White Gala’ 

will be held on November 19th 
7:00-11pm

at The Meadow Club!
Tickets are available and can be 

purchased at Mount outdoor 
events or contact the event 

chairs via email at:
signem69@msn.com or

jilliancafarella@yahoo.com

Upcoming Events
10/06-08 - Book Fair
10/08 - Mums Orders Due
10/14-15 - Picture Day
10/16 - Mums Sale Pick-Up: 10-11am  
10/23 - Harvest Festival: 1-3pm
10/25 - Cookie Dough Fundraiser Due 
10/29 - Wear Your Halloween                     
             Costume!

(Please be school appropriate)
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Membership
WS Mount PTA Membership Drive 

is ongoing! $15 to join!
Please be aware that PTA events 
require membership to attend.

Please contact:
Jessie Danzi @ jessiefdanzi@gmail.com



District News

10/13 - BOE Meeting 7:30pm 

10/27 - BOE Meeting 7:30pm

Contact Info
  www.wsmountpta.com

Facebook Keywords:
WS MOUNT PTA

Mount School - Family Page

O Sole Mio
Please support O Sole Mio while 

they support Three Village Schools! 
For every receipt over $10 that is 
stamped and submitted to a 3V 
school, they will donate $1 to the 

PTA! Send your receipts to 
WS MOUNT!

Spiritwear
Mount Spiritwear can be 

purchased at Mount 
outdoor events or at

candsapparel.com/w-s-mount-elementary

State Farm Agent Michelle Spronck will donate $10 to Mount PTA 
for everyone that completes an auto, fire, life, 

business or health QUOTE!
(631)427-4636

michelle@insuranceagentny.com

               

        
6th Gr Trunk Or Treat

Friday October 29th, 7-9pm
Mount Parking Lot

If you have any questions please contact:
Trish Camacho-Mullen @ pcmmount20.22pta@yahoo.com or

Danielle Marchese @ dkmarchese18@gmail.com

The 6th Gr Cookie Dough Fundraiser is ongoing, all 
orders must be in by October 25th!  It’s a great and 

delicious way to raise money for future events for our 
Mounties! 
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